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To,
Mr. Saurabh Patil
Online Surveillance

BSE Ltd,
Mumbai - 4000061
Email ID: bse.survi@hseindia.com Date: 22.07.2021

Sub: Clarification on Price Movement
Dear Sir,

We refer to yourmail dated 22" July 2021 bearing ref. No. L/SURV/ONL/PV/PD/2021 -
2022 /561 with regard to the movement in price of the company’s Securities. In this
connection, we wish to inform you that there is no "Unpublished Price Sensitive

Information" available with the Company at present within the meaning of the regulation 30
of SEBI LODR Regulations, 2015.

We further state that, we shall immediately intimate to the exchange regarding any
developments that may take place which would have bearing on the share price/any

price sensitive information incompliance with the above referred provision of Regulation
30 of SEBI LODR Regulations, 2015.

We request you to kindly take above on record and obliged.

Thanking you,
Yours faithfully,

For Shalibhadra Finance Limited




